September 9, 2020

Susan Cooper, Director Employee Relations Broward County Public Schools 600 SE Third Avenue Fort Lauderdale, FL

RE: Ratification of EP Tentative Agreement

Dear Susan:

Please be informed that the Broward Teachers Union Education Professionals ratified the tentative agreement reached between BTU and Broward Schools for the 2020-2021 Referendum Distribution and HB641 Allocation. The ratification vote took place on September 8-9, 2020 via electronic voting. All bargaining unit members were given the opportunity to vote.

The results were an overwhelming 95.1% in favor and 4.9% against.

We look forward to the Broward School board ratifying our agreement at tomorrow's school board meeting.

Sincerely,

Jennifer LaMont Chief of Staff